
AVAILABLE PARKING FOR VISITORS ON FAMILY FUN DAY 

September 7th, 2024 

Our Concordia Village visitor parking will be very limited on Family Fun 

Day. There will be additional parking located in the parking lot behind the 

Shopper’s Drug Mart and the Hip & Knee Building, as well as on 

surrounding streets. 

Available parking spots are marked as  

“WRHA” and “Patient Parking Only” 

                  

 

Please DO NOT PARK in spots that are marked as  

“HOSPITAL” or “SHOPPERS” 

                 


